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As a loyal Oregon taxpayer, overpayment should be returned.  As our taxes are quite 

high, it encourages citizens to file accurate and timely tax returns, whereas keeping 

the money fairly owed back to the taxpayers, it breaks the trust of the citizens, which 

has been done so very often on many issues recently.  Turn things around, vote to 

encourage Oregonians to stay in Oregon because their hard earned money is being 

respected by returning overpayment, keep the Kicker as a requirement and return the 

funds to the rightful citizens.  


